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Monday 18th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 

AR Book Level 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are reaching out to you today about the AR book colours 
your children have been assigned. We understand that some of you may have noticed that 
the colours are lower than what your child was on last year.  
 
We want to assure you that this is based on the results of a recent test we administered to all 
students. The purpose of the test was to assess each child's reading level and comprehension 
skills. We take these results very seriously and use them to assign appropriate reading 
materials to each student.  
 
Please keep in mind that a lower colour assignment does not mean that your child is not a 
good reader or that they have regressed in their skills. It simply means they may need more 
support and guidance to improve their reading abilities. Also, as we have just had six weeks 
away from school, your child's comprehension skills may need refining to return to where they 
were in July. We encourage you to work with your child at home to help them reach their full 
potential.  
 
Additionally, if your child scores 100% in five quizzes and reads at least three times a week, 
we will move them to the next book colour. This is a great opportunity for your child to 
challenge themselves and improve their reading skills.  
 
Our morning routine includes a system where children can independently take quizzes and 
change AR books. We encourage your child to ensure they take advantage of this opportunity 
to engage with their reading material and take ownership of their learning.  
 
As always, we are here to support you and your child throughout the school year. If you have 
any questions or concerns about your child's reading progress, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership in your child's education. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mrs Poole and Mrs Hopper 
Year 4 & Year 3 Teachers 
 


